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Dear Parents and Carers,
Message from Mrs Jackson

Thank you all for the good wishes, kind messages and thoughts, offers of help, cards and gifts which I have received this week following my surgery.  Also, I’d like to extend a huge thanks to the staff team for stepping up and covering this week, as well as to the governors who supported during parent consultation evenings.  I am recovering well at home and can’t wait to be back at school after half term! Wishing everyone a lovely and safe holiday.

Parent Consultation Evenings 

Thank you for your involvement in the meetings this week… if there is anything you want to follow up with Mrs Jackson after half term, please contact Mrs Bacon to make an appointment.
The Blue House Bookshop – Pop Up Stall
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We were delighted to welcome back our local independent booksellers - The Blue House Bookshop, who are located just around the corner from York Art Gallery on Bootham. It is always lovely to hear the children get excited about books. Thank you to the parents and carers who supported the stall, with a percentage of their sales going back to the children in the form of more wonderful books! Karen from the Blue House Bookshop was also very impressed with the competition entries that we handed over and she will announce the result after half term. 
Replacement Reading Diaries
We are extremely grateful to GH Smiths in Easingwold who recognised that the original covers for the Key Stage 2 reading diaries weren't as tough as we wanted them to be. They very kindly reprinted all of them for every child in Holly and Oak Class, with CHASA also offering to supplement this with the addition of protective plastic covers. 

There is a 'reading challenge' for every child to enjoy over half term and a dedicated page for them to jot down any reading they do during the holidays, too.  As always, many thanks for supporting your child with their reading and for signing their reading diaries each week. 

FINAL Reminder – Secondary School Applications deadline 31 October 2022
If your child is currently in Year 6, the deadline is fast approaching for you to complete the application for Secondary School.  www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions
Staffing news

Yesterday we bid farewell to Mrs Bower.  Mrs Bower has worked at Crayke School for over 4 years and she will be greatly missed by staff and pupils.  We wish her all the very best with her future ventures.  Her Thursday afternoon in Reception will now be covered by Miss Walker, but on a Wednesday afternoon alongside Miss Ayre.

Mental Health Monday in Apple Class
Message from Mrs Helferrich:
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On Monday we came to school in our pyjamas. We took part in our daily 10-minute run; a healthy body = a healthy mind.
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We made a banana and honey facemask, placed cucumber on our eyes and listened to relaxation music. It was then time to learn about breathing techniques with rainbow breath. We then went up into space to join an astronaut doing Yoga. Our relaxing morning was followed by an afternoon in the Forest School area.  A great way to start our week!
WOW Walk to School Challenge
Message from Mrs Helferrich:
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Our WOW Walk to School Challenge launched on Monday.

Well done to everyone who has been parking at the Sports Club and walking up to school.

We have had so many positive comments from the police, members of the community and parents. Let’s try to get everyone achieving the November badge! 
Football Match Report

Reporter: Rosie, Year 3
The Football was fun, it made me feel happy and I made a new friend.  It was against Alne school – they won one match and we won one and I was the team Captain.

We went on the coach and I was partners with Felicity.  We had a special handshake – we all said for the handshake “Crayke”!
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***UPCOMING EVENTS***

Football v Alne OAK CLASS 31 October 2022
Children from Oak Class will be playing against Alne on the Monday afternoon when we return to school after the half term break.  All children will attend including a small number of children who don't wish to play, but will be going along to support their classmates.   Please check your email for a consent form which needs to be completed by today. We will be back in time for the end of the school day. Players will be provided with a Crayke football top but need their own shorts, trainers and shin pads if they have them. For those without shin pads, we will have some for children to borrow. Thanks for your support.
Reception New Starters 2023

We have already started to welcome prospective parents for new starters in Autumn 2023 which is fabulous!  Applications for school places are made via NYCC Admissions. 

The application window is now open and completed applications must be submitted no later than 15 January 2023.  Further details about the process are available here: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/apply-place-primary-or-secondary-school 
Open Morning – 2 November 2022
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We are really looking forward to welcoming prospective parents and carers to our Open Morning. 
Tours will involve an opportunity to talk to current pupils and parents about what life is like in our wonderful school.  
***CLUB NEWS***
See also – Club Schedule on Page 12
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SCSS Football Club – after half term
This is available to book via www.simoncarsonsportsschool.co.uk 
Due to unforseen circumstances, unfortunately gymnastics club will not be continuing after half term. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.
***STANDING ITEMS***
Tesco Thirsk Fundraiser

[image: image22.png]



If you happen to be passing by Tesco in Thirsk between now and the middle of January, please do take a moment to drop a blue token or two into the middle section of the fundraising box…funds raised will go directly towards our running track. In the words of Tesco… Every Little Helps! Please spread the word! Thank you.[image: image23.png]



Cost of Living Crisis 
We are very aware that costs continue to rise and look set to do so for some time.  If you are encountering financial difficulties, we may be able to signpost support.  Please get in touch. 

If your circumstances have changed and you think your child may be eligible for free school meals, it has never been easier to apply.  There is no stigma attached to this, it is not highlighted to the children in any way, and the school gets valuable funding too.  If you would like a confidential conversation about whether you may be eligible for free school meals, please do not hesitate to speak to me.  To apply directly please use this weblink: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals
Attendance and Punctuality

We strive for high levels of attendance at school.  Please try, wherever possible, to book holidays out of term time.  The impact of even one day’s absence on your child’s learning is huge.  Also, please try to book medical appointments out of school hours if possible as this also minimises the time missed.  If your child is very unwell and unable to attend school, please inform the office by phoning 01347 821767 no later than 9:15am. Thank you for your support with this important matter.   

Online Safety
We recognise the importance of online safety and also understand that it is a fast paced, ever changing online world where parents can struggle to keep up with the technical knowledge and understanding demonstrated by their children.  The National Online Safety organisation produce regular guides for parents. Should you wish to access these they are available on a whole range of topics including what parents need to know about Amazon Fire Tablets, Google Chromebooks, and ways to champion equality online, please have a look at this weblink: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides 

Should you wish to access more information about how to support your child/ren with online safety at home, this course is available which explains in detail the risks they might be exposed to and what you can do to support them. https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/myleene-uk 

Our Safeguarding Team

At Crayke, we have three members of staff and a governor who make up our Safeguarding Leadership Team.  I am the Designated Safeguarding Lead, which means that I am the lead person responsible for child protection and safeguarding issues.  Mrs Rayner and Mrs Chandler are our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads (Deputy DSLs); a deputy DSL supports the DSL in their role of safeguarding and child protection.  Mr Hugh Porter is our Safeguarding Link Governor.  The role of the Safeguarding Governor is to support the DSL as well as to regularly review, ask questions and make suggestions about our safeguarding policies and procedures and to report back to the governing body.  All staff at Crayke know that safeguarding is EVERYONE’S responsibility.  Find out more on our dedicated website Safeguarding page: https://craykeschool.org/safeguarding/    

You can also report any safeguarding concerns to our DSL email: dsl@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk  

Please also be aware that as a school we subscribe to Operation Encompass, whereby we are notified of any incidences of domestic violence where a pupil at our school has been present.  
CHASA News

CAKE DONATIONS and VOLUNTEERS for Crayke Bonfire Night CHASA Stall  
CHASA will be running a cake and glowstick stall at Crayke Bonfire Night on Saturday 5th November at Crayke Sports field.  

We would like to kindly ask parents for donations of traybakes, flapjack, brownies or toffee apples to sell on the stall. Please NO fresh cream and NO nuts.  

We would be most grateful if you could bring your kind donations into school at drop off on Friday 4th November and place them in the boxes provided on the playground. 

WE NEED YOU!
We need parents to come forward and volunteer to do a short stint selling cakes/glowsticks on the stall during the evening of 5th November. Please let your year rep or one of the committee members know if you will be able to help. 

Thank you very much for your support. 
The CHASA team 
CHASA representatives – apologies, last weeks’ newsletter stated that Sally Ford was the Year 3 representative – this should have been Jade Bunker.
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C.H.A.S.A Fundraising

This year we are giving all pupils the opportunity
to design their own Christmas cards!

We will be putting an envelope in all book bags to take
home and design over the half term holiday.

Easy to follow instructions will be inside the envelope
with space to draw their festive picture.

Prices are £4 for 12 cards or £8 for 24
(Please note all profits go towards C.HA.S.A)

Envelopes must be returned to school in book bags with
the pupils design and correct cash amount by





[image: image24.png]C L U B I SIMON CARSON
. SPORTS SCHOOL

:30 - 4:30PM
EVERY FRIDAY 3:3 °

YEAR 3 - 6
FROM 4TH NOVEMBER AUTUMN TERM 2
£25 FOR 6 WEEKS

30 SPACES

FOOTRALL

TO BOOK PLEASE VISIT
SIMONCARSONSPORTSSCHOOL.CO.UK

VENUE
CRAYKE C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL
EASINGWOLD ROAD, NY
YO61 4TZ

FOR ANY ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION OR QUERIES
CONTACT NUMBER: 07794 281398
EMAIL: OFFICE 5C55@GMAIL.COM





Governor News

We are delighted to welcome Victoria Griffin to the Governing Body team as a Co-opted Governor.  Some of you may know Victoria, as she has a child in Year 1.  Please see below a full list of Governors for Crayke School –
Hugh Porter 
 
Co-opted Governor and Chair of Governors

Lucy Willshaw  
Foundation Governor

Julie Cater  

Foundation Governor

Edgar Seligman  
Local Authority Governor

Barbara Lunn  
Co-opted Governor

Elly Dawson 
 
Co-opted Governor

Richard Swan 
Co-opted Governor

Victoria Griffin  
Co-opted Governor

Pete Wilson 

Parent Governor

James Champion  
Parent Governor

Judi Jackson 
 
Ex officio (HT) Governor

Claire Walsh 
 
Staff Governor
Community News
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Win an iPad!
October is the perfect month to discover the exciting range of free eBooks available from North Yorkshire Libraries. Not only do we have 21,000 titles for you to browse but each time you borrow an eBook in October you will be automatically entered into a prize draw to win an iPad. 
We can’t promise you’ll win the iPad but we can promise you will find a huge range of expertly curated and hot-off-the-press titles ready to be borrowed on your personal device.
To enter the prize giveaway simply borrow an eBook from North Yorkshire Libraries via BorrowBox during October 2022. You can have up to five entries (borrow 5 eBooks) to the iPad giveaway. Please note whilst BorrowBox also offers a fabulous range of eAudioBooks these are not part of the prize giveaway and won’t act as an entry.  Find more information on how to borrow an eBook from BorrowBox.
Not a library member? Don’t worry it’s free and simple to join, pop down to your local library or join online. We would like to thank BorrowBox for donating the iPad for this giveaway.
NHS NEWS
Flu vaccine

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The flu vaccine will be offered to all primary school children this year. Nasal flu vaccination is delivered in school. There are some occasions where an injection is the most appropriate route for vaccination for some children. The consent form that the link below takes you to is for Nasal Flu, if you select NO, you will be asked a series of questions to establish if your child is eligible for an injection.

School Name: Crayke C of E Primary School
School CODE: HD121484
Session Date: 7th November 2022
Last date to consent is 7 days before the session date.
Please complete the link below to give consent. If you do not want your child to receive the vaccine then you can select the ‘NO’ option on the consent form.

https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu
After you have finished, if you change your mind or need to tell us about changes to your child’s medical history, do not complete another consent form. Please visit www.hdftsais.co.uk/Contact to contact the immunisation team and tell us about any changes.

For further information about the flu vaccine please access Flu vaccination in schools - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)
Helen Harvey
Service Manager School Age Immunisation Service

National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP) information for schools
[image: image4.jpg]The National Child Measurement Programme (Height and weight checks for children in
Reception and Year 6)

Every year in England, school children in Reception (aged 4-5 years) and Year 6 (aged 10-11 years)
have their height and weight checked at school as part of the National Child Measurement
Programme (NCMP).

Height and weight measurements are used to calculate weight status. This information is collected
because itis in the public interest to understand how many children are overweight, healthy weight
or underweight and so support and advice can be offered to parents.

‘The checks are carried out by trained health care providers, and are delivered in a COVID-safe way.
Children are measured fully clothed, except for their coats and shoes, in a private space away from
other pupils

NCMP measurements are conducted in a sensitive way, in private and away from other children.
Individual results are not shared with your child or their school. The weight and height information is
shared only with you in the parent or carer feedback letter. It is your choice if you share the
information with your child.

Once the measurements have been carried out, parents/carers get a letter with the results. They
may also be contacted by the NCMP staff who willtalk through their child's results and offer advice
and support.

‘These measurements will be taking place in our school soon (for those year groups). If your chi
i due to be measured you will receive a letter to explain more about t.
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Free 0-19 Children Services App - offering lots of resources and links to promote healthy child development and local public health services. The QR codes are attached below.
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Lunch Menu

	AUTUMN TERM
	Week 1

w/c 
14 Nov, 5 Dec
	Week 2

w/c 31 Oct, 
21 Nov, 12 Dec
	Week 3

w/c  
7 Nov, 28 Nov

	Monday
	Creamy Macaroni Cheese Broccoli & Sweetcorn 

Homemade Garlic Bread 

 Banana Mousse 

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Cheese & Tomato Pasta with Seeded Bread 

Grated Carrot & 

Cucumber Sticks

 Oatie Cookie 

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Cheese & Onion Roll

Baked Potato Wedges

Ketchup 

Grated Carrot & Cucumber

Sticks

Herby Bread 

Fruit Jam Sandwich & Custard

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt

	Tuesday
	Chicken Burger in a Bun 

Diced Potatoes

Winter Slaw & Mixed Salad

Apple Crumble & Custard Fresh Fruit or Yoghurt
	Tortilla Boats 

Vegetable Rice

Carrots & Broccoli

Jelly & Ice-cream

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	 All Day Breakfast

Homemade 50/50 Bread

Chocolate Crispie 

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt

	Wednesday
	Roast Gammon

Gravy 

Baked Baby Potatoes

Carrots & Savoy Cabbage Crusty Bread

Fruity Flapjack

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Roast Pork & Apple Sauce Gravy 

Creamy Mashed Potato

Roasted Parsnips & 

Green Beans

Homemade Wholemeal Bread 

Cheese & Crackers

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Roast Chicken & Yorkshire Pudding, Gravy 

Creamy Mashed Potato 

Autumnal Medley of Veg

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 

Rice Pudding & Peaches 

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt

	Thursday
	Chicken Korma & Rice

Peas & Sweetcorn

Naan Bread

Cheese & Biscuits

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Meatballs & Pasta

Green Beans & Cauliflower 

Homemade Garlic Bread 

Fruit Muffin

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Spaghetti Bolognese

Peas & Sweetcorn

Homemade Garlic Bread  

Chocolate Berry Brownie

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt

	Friday
	Fish Fingers

Ketchup

Chips 

Veggie Sticks

Homemade 50/50 Bread 

Winter Berry Bake & Custard 

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Battered Fish

Ketchup

Chips 

Peas & Sweetcorn

Homemade 50/50 Bread 

Chocolate Orange Sponge & Chocolate Sauce

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
	Crispy Fish Taco/Wrap

Chips

Winter Slaw

Lemon Shortcake

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
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Extra-Curricular Clubs – Autumn Term

Some clubs have limited capacity and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. In the event of a club being fully booked, your child’s name will be added to a waiting list and you will be advised if a place becomes available.  Booking is not required for before school or lunchtime clubs.  For after school clubs run by school staff (in red type; denoted with *) please email Mrs Bacon on admin@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk to book a place. 

Before School Clubs 

	Club
	Leader
	Day and Time
	Group

	Run a Mile
	Mrs Jackson
	Monday, Tuesday Thursday & Friday
8:30am
	All welcome – parents and carers included!


Lunchtime Clubs 

	Club
	Leader
	Day
	Group

	Skipping
	Mrs Helfferich
	Monday


	All

	School Council
	Miss Walker
	Tuesday
	Successful candidates



	Fitness
	Mr Montgomery
	Friday
	Y4/5/6


After School Clubs

We respectfully ask you to check the collection time below carefully and to collect your children promptly at the end of clubs. Clubs will run unless you are notified otherwise.

	Monday


	Craft (£10 pay via ParentPay)

3:30 – 4:15pm

Years 1 – 6

Mrs Seligman and Miss Sherry 
	Book Club* (no charge)

3:30pm – 4:15pm
Year 4-6
Mrs Rayner

	Tuesday


	Multi-sports (Fee paid direct) NB: LAST SESSION THIS TERM WILL BE ON 8 NOVEMBER AND THE NEXT BLOCK WILL START IN THE NEW YEAR
3:30 – 4:30pm

Year 1-6

Mr Cromack

	Wednesday


	Forest Schools* (no charge)

3:30pm – 4:15pm

Year 1-6 
Mrs Helfferich
	Computing* (no charge) 

3:30pm – 4:15pm
Year 3/4

Mr Brown

	Thursday


	Sewing* (no charge)

3:30pm – 4:15pm
Year 3/4

Mrs Dobson
	Rounders* (no charge) 

3:30pm – 4:15pm
Year 3-6
Mrs Aristizabal

	Friday


	Football (fee paid direct) 
3:30 – 4:30pm

Years 3-6

Simon Carson Sports School
BOOKING LINK: https://simoncarsonsportsschool.co.uk/shop/after-school-clubs/crayke-ms-autumn-1/ 
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** New date added this week
	HALF TERM 24 – 28 October 2022

	Day
	Date
	Event
	Who
	Where



	Monday
	31 Oct
	Football match
	Year 5/6
	Alne Primary

	Wednesday 
	2 Nov
	Open Morning – Reception New Starters September 2023
	Prospective parents
	Whole school

	Friday
	4 Nov
	Traybake donations for CHASA Bonfire Stall gratefully received 
	Parents/carers
	Gazebo – drop off time

	Monday
	7 Nov
	Flu vaccinations
	Whole school
	Meeting Room

	Monday
	21 Nov
	Crucial Crew
	Year 6
	Carlton Lodge

	Friday
	2 Dec
	Pantomime
	Whole school
	Sports Club

	Wednesday
	7 Dec
	Nativity Performance 9:30am

Parents and carers welcome
	Apple and Beech Classes
	Hall

	Wednesday
	7 Dec
	Nativity Performance 2:15pm

Parents and carers welcome
	Apple and Beech Classes
	Hall

	Thursday
	8 Dec
	Skip2BFit
	Whole School
	Hall/Sports Club TBC

	Friday
	9 Dec
	CHASA Christmas Film Night
	Whole School
	Hall

	Tuesday 
	13 Dec
	Christmas Lunch
	Whole School
	Hall

	Wednesday 
	14 Dec
	Christmas Parties
	Whole School
	Hall

	Friday
	16 Dec
	Christmas Jumper Day
	Everyone
	Whole school

	Friday
	16 Dec
	Christmas Carol Service

Parents and carers welcome
	Whole school
	Hall/Church TBC
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Judi Jackson

Headteacher

headteacher@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk 

FOLLOW YOUR PATHWAY AND WE GROW TOGETHER WITH CONFIDENCE

You did not choose me, I chose you that you might go and bear fruit, fruit that will last so that whatever you ask in my name the Father will give you.    John 15:16

Respect

Friendship   
    Forgiveness   
     Determination[image: image14.emf] 
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Crayke Church of England Primary School


FOLLOW YOUR PATHWAY AND WE GROW TOGETHER WITH CONFIDENCE


You did not choose me, I chose you that you might go and bear fruit, fruit that will last so that whatever you ask in my name the Father will give you.    John 15:16


Respect		Friendship   	    Forgiveness  	     Determination








PE Kits


PE Kits


w/c 31 Oct �
Monday�
Tuesday�
Wednesday�
Thursday�
Friday�
�
BEECH (LD)�
�
�
�
X�
X�
�
HOLLY (LC)�
�
�
�
X �
X�
�
OAK (LR)�
FOOTBALL v ALNE�
X (swim)�
�
�
X �
�
Please do ensure that on PE days, the children wear their hoodies, school jumpers or cardigans alongside white or blue t-shirts and black or navy shorts or jogging bottoms.


Children in Apple Class need to bring their Forest School kit in each Monday and bring their PE kit in on Wednesday.  They will be learning how to get changed in school during their PE sessions on Thursdays and Fridays and will come home wearing their kits home each Friday.





Attendance and Punctuality 


Children will be marked late if they arrive after 9.00am


Please do help us in our mission to ensure that children are in school on time so that valuable learning time is not missed at the start of the day.





This week’s attendance figures:  95.6%   School Target: 96%


Apple (CH):  97.9%�
Beech (LD): 97.2%�
�
Holly (LC):    94.5%�
Oak (LR):  93.6% 2 lates/2 children�
�






Team Points





     Red�
  508�
�Yellow� �
845�
�
Blue�
618�
Green �
488�
�















� Stars of the Week �








Stars�
Apple�
Beech�
Holly�
Oak�
�
�
Pippa Dawson�
Arianna Saeedi�
Isla Howland�
Isaac Copley�
�
�
�
Amber Brown�
Lucas Stubbins�
Sophie Sargent�
�
Gold Awards for Sport�
Jacob Watson�
Sean Unsworth�
Felicity Ritchie�
Emma Swiers�
�















Crayke Church of England Primary School


Dates for your Diary – Autumn Term 2022











Term Dates – Academic Year 2022/2023


Autumn Term Tuesday 6th September to Friday 16th December, 2022


Half Term Monday 24th October to return on Monday 31st October


Spring Term Wednesday 4th January to Friday 31st March 2023


Half Term Monday 13th February to return on Monday 20th February


Summer Term Tuesday 18th April to Friday 21st July 2023


May Day Monday 1st May 2023


Half Term Monday 29th May to return on Monday 5th June


INSET Days (School Closed to pupils) –


Tuesday 3rd January 2023


Monday 17th April 2023


Monday 24th July 2023


Tuesday 25th July 2023
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[image: image26.jpg]Design The New CHASA Logo...

During October Half Term we would love YOU to design the new CHASA logo.

We'll be picking one winning design from each class (who will get a prize, yay!) and then
one overall winner will be chosen by Hugh Porter our chair of Governors.

The winning logo will be used on all things CHASA going forward

P

e Please create a rectangular landscape logo on a blank sheet

¢ Bold, Big & Bright is Best. Small details might be harder to see.

e Perhaps incorporate what CHASA means to you or some of your favourite events into
your design...

¢ Pens, paint and pencils, please. Try and avoid, collage/glue.

Scan the QR code or go to the following URL for some inspiration. %
i "4

https://m.bixell.net/wspr9s.

Entries are to be handed into school by November 4th. Good Luck!
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